
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 1, 2008 
 
 
Brooks Pace 
Dammeron Valley Water Works 
1 Dammeron Valley Drive East 
Dammeron Valley, UT  84783 
 
RE: Compliance Tariff Docket No. 07-2025-T01 Dammeron Valley Water Works is 

requesting a conservation rate to be added to 
the tariff and suggesting various notes be 
added explaining irrigation water rights. 

Dear Mr. Pace: 
 
  The Commission has reviewed the proposed compliance tariff revisions 
transmitted on July 29, 2008. 
 
  The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the 
above named tariff.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of July 1, 2008, have 
hereby been approved by the Commission. 
      
 
Sincerely,     
 
      
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
 
JPO/tab 
 


